
Building Inspections - renewal of bldg permit? 

Good Morning,

I am inquiring about extending the bldg permit we received on 8/20/15 allowing us to add a pre-existing 
deck and create an entry way door on our property which is 61 Kellogg St #2.

Since we didn't receive the permit until late in the summer, our contractor was unable to do the project. 
He had started some larger construction work that no longer allowed him to do ours. However, he has 
said he could do it in the Spring.

Is it possible to renew or extend the bldg permit for another 6 months after this one runs out which I 
believe would be Feb 20, 2016?

Our permit ID is: 2015-01577 CBL 017 A004002

Thank you for your time.

Enjoy today,

Becky Hayward
207-653-4809
becky.hayward@gorhamschools.org
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